
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 4th October 2024 

This Week…  
 

The children loving our phonics lessons and all the activities they’ve 
taken part in linked to the phonemes: ‘ck e u r’. 
The children have been …. 

• using tweezers to pick up pom poms 
• lots of block play fun! 
• reading phonemes and words on the eggs 
• umbrella repeating patterns 
• playing the rocket game  
• putting nuts on the robots 

 
In Maths, we’ve made sets of 2, 3 and 4. The children have enjoyed 
making their own collections of 2, 3 and 4 using the language ‘One and 
another one and another one makes three.’ They’ve also been busy 
making Number Block towers. 
 
Mrs Hampshire and Mrs Bradbury were most impressed when the 
children got dressed for PE on Tuesday.  It only took them 15 minutes! 
They enjoyed learning how to roll in a variety of ways; ‘pencil roll, 
sausage roll, forward roll and the very tricky backwards roll!’.   
They worked their core muscles really hard, great job everyone. 
 

Next Week…  

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds ‘h b f l’ and enjoy a variety 
of activities and the children will be practising their cutting skills.  We’ll 
learn more about Autumn and learn about migration and hibernation.   
 

More News…  
If you are able to collect some pine cones and conkers, we’d love to use 
them in class. Thank you. 
 
Our ‘Learn with Me’ session is on Monday morning at 9am, we very 
much look forward to welcoming you, if you’re available. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


